
 

 

 

 

 

         9th November 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have a number of staff self-isolating and not in school for various reasons. As I 

send you this email we have no staff or students who have tested positive for corona 

virus. However, because of critically low staffing numbers in school in the Y11 bubble 

they are remote learning until next week. 

Please can I reassure you that in the event of a member of staff or a student testing 

positive for Covid, we will always inform parents/carers immediately, detailing the 

actions we will be taking to ensure every student's safety.  

 

We still have had no confirmed Covid cases at school from staff or students. 

 

We are doing all we can to make sure that whilst your children are with us at school, 

they are Covid Safe. Can we please ask that you send your child in with a clean face 

mask each day to be worn when on transport and when moving around inside the 

school building. (Unless they have exemptions and you have informed your child's 

Pastoral Lead.) 

 

Thank you for all your support during these challenging times. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
 
Paul Walsh 
Head Teacher 

 


